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November 14, 2022 

 

Nick Mosby, Council President 

Baltimore City Council 

 
RE:  Support for 22-0195 – Inclusion Housing for Baltimore City 

Dear President Mosby and Councilmembers. 

Please accept this written testimony in support of the proposed Inclusionary 

Housing bill. On behalf of the Homeless Persons Representation Project, I am 

writing to urge the City Council to support Council Bill 22-0195. We believe that the 

amendments proposed by Councilwoman Ramos promote and encourage 

necessary accessibility and inclusion within the City’s Inclusionary Housing policy 

through the implementation of these rules and regulations and will create a 

meaningful amount of affordable housing for Baltimore City residents. 

CB 22-0195 will prove beneficial to Baltimore City by removing past barriers within 

the City’s preceding Inclusionary Housing policy. It will remove those barriers by: 

• Removing loopholes and waivers that made the prior Inclusionary Housing 

policy ineffective. 

• Marketing Inclusionary Housing to residents who have been historically 

excluded from new development. 

• Increasing the amount of available affordable housing by applying 

Inclusionary Housing requirements to smaller projects.  

• Shifting costs to the projects developers who seeks to develop in the City.  

Each of these amendments will directly impact homelessness in Baltimore City.  

The Homeless Persons Representation Project has been representing persons 

experiencing homelessness and housing instability for decades and for decades we 

have seen the impact of homelessness on the residents of Baltimore City. We 

believe that Housing is a right that everyone is deserving of no matter the 

circumstances. The impact of homelessness not only permeates throughout a 

person’s life, but it also permeates throughout the city. The reality is that Baltimore 

City has a problem with homelessness and this bill would directly impact that reality. 

The amendments in this bill will ensure that Baltimore City’s Inclusionary Housing 

policy will not go another 14 years creating only 37 affordable housing units for 

residents in need.  
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